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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello everyone 

 

Student Reports  

Your child’s Semester 2 assessment report will be coming home on Friday 9th December.  

Please ensure you read through this report carefully and discuss (as appropriate) what it says with 

your child/ren. In particular, focus on the ‘areas for improvement and future learning’ and the 

achievement sections.  

It has been really interesting again this year reading through each class’ assessments, particularly 

the children’s own comments. They really give me a strong indication of what has been most  

enjoyable for them and what they know of themselves as learners.  

I would like to thank all our teachers for the many hours of painstaking work they put into           

developing these reports for parents. I know that we all heave a sigh of satisfied relief when they 

are complete. They are a big job! I urge you all to take advantage of the parent comment page 

at the back of these reports. Any feedback received will help us to further improve our practices. 

 

Awards Assembly 

Our awards assembly this year will be held on Friday 16th December starting at 9.00am. At our 

awards assembly children will be presented with various awards including academic, sporting 

and community spirit awards for 2022. We will also announce our student leaders for 2023. This is 

always a very special annual event, so if you are able to attend, please try to get there. It is a 

wonderful time of celebration for our school community. 

This day, the final one for students in 2022 will be book - ended by our traditional final assembly 

where we farewell our Year 6’s starting at 2.30pm 

 

Bentleigh Farmers’ Market / Election Day BBQ 

Many thanks to all the cheerful volunteers who gave up of their time to help out last Saturday at 

our combined BFM and election day sausage sizzle. It was an extremely busy morning keeping 

up with the ever coming waves of hungry shoppers/voters especially during the morning hours. 

There are way too many of you to thank, (you know who you are), however I’d like to make    

special mention of Rachel Jeffreys, Sue Jackson and Jane Keen who coordinated it all. It was a 

well attended market and our election day sausage sizzle cleared just under $1000.00, funds that 

we will put to good use in the new year. 

 

Our final BFM will be our Twilight Christmas Market on Thursday 22nd December, (not Friday 23rd as 

previously advised) running from 4-7pm. 

 
 

** PLEASE SEE NEXT PAGE - FOODBANK ARE GIVING AWAY FOOD HAMPERS 

THIS SUNDAY 4TH DECEMBER ** 
 

Until next time………….Maria Shearn - Principal 

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   

http://www.eastbentleighps.vic.edu.au/



